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DIRECT REPLY TO:

Febmary )-l-’ 1957 P.O. BOX 997

FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

Mr. Emery Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco Street
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This letter is to notify you that EL Faso Natural Gas
Company intends to change plans on dual completion of the
#9-B Lackey, SW/4, Section 21, 28N, 9W.

We were unable to complete this well in the Mesa Verde

as originally intended, so the well has been plugged back
and completed as a Pictured Cliffs well, only.

Yours very truly,

E. J. Coel
Senior Petroleum Engineer

EJC:ajh
cc: Phil McGrath




